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December 19, 2013

Mr. Larry Prescott

Evraz, Inc. NA

1612 East Abriendo Avenue
Pueblo, CO 81004

Dear Mr. Prescott,

This letter is to notify you that effective December 19, 2013 your mill located at 2100 South Freeway,
Pueblo, CO is added to the Department’s Approved List. This authorizes your facility to supply
Grade 60 steel, deformed coiled reinforcing bar in sizes 3[10], 4[13], 5[16], 6[19] and 7[22] to
Department contracts. This addition will be included on the Approved List that is located on the
NYSDOT website @ www.dot.gov and will be listed under REINFORCING STEEL, BAR
REINFORCEMENT, GRADE 60 (709-01).

Mill LOCATION(S) ]
Evraz Inc. NA Pueblo, CO J

Until your facility’s name is included on the list, a copy of this letter must accompany all NYSDOT
shipments as the Evidence of Acceptability of your product for Department programs. Once your
facility’s name appears on the list, a copy of this letter is no longer required with your shipments.

Please note that this letter shall in no way be used for promotional purposes such as copies of this
letter appearing in any advertisement, sales literature or trade magazine.

If you have any questions regarding this letter, please contact Vince Baran, of my staff at (518) 485-
8839,

Sincerely,
Wb f. Onoths

Naim S. Orayfig, P.E.
General Engineering
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cc: M. Ballien, Materials Bureau Pod 5-1



